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March 12, 2020

Orange County Board of County Commissioners

C/o Phil Diamond

Comptroller Clerk of the Board of County Commissioners
PO Box 38

Orlando, FL 32802-0038

Dear Mayor Demings and County Commissioners,

RE: Voluntary Annexation Request: 2217 W. Central Blvd. - ANX2019-10015

In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 171.044 (6) Florida Statutes, attached is
a copy of the advertisement associated with the proposed annexation of approximately
0.327 acres, located north of West Central Boulevard, west of Barlow Street, and west of
North Ohio Street.

The public hearing and request for second reading of this ordinance is scheduled for the
City Council meeting to be held April 13, 2020. The first reading of this ordinance is
scheduled for March 30, 2020.

The attached advertisement will be displayed in the Orlando Sentinel on March 29 and
April 5, 2020.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (407) 246-3363 or megan.barrow@orlando.gov.

Sincerely,

)
Megan Barro

Planner |, Comprehensive Planning Studio

Enclosure: Advertisement with Location Map

cc. Elisabeth Dang, Planning Division Manager
Paul Lewis, Chief Planning Manager
Roy Payne, Assistant City Attorney

Received by: Clerk of BCC MAR 2 4 2020 ‘/{K

c: Community Environmental, & Development Services Director Jon Weiss
Planning Division Manager Alberto Vargas
Planner () Nick Thatmueller

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ¢ CITY PLANNING DIVISION
Orlando City Hall - 400 South Orange Avenue - Sixth Floor
PO Box 4990 - Orlando, FL 32802-4990
P 407.246.2269 - F 407.246.2895 - cityoforlando.net/city-planning
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